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Route 114 Closed for Repairs

Submitted by
Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Editor

Stoddard County, Missouri - Route 114 in Stoddard County Closed for Pavement
Repairs
 
Route 114 in Stoddard County will be closed as Missouri Department of Transportation
crews perform pavement repairs.

This section of roadway is located from Route 60 to County Road 599.

Weather permitting, work will take place Thursday, August 14 from 7:30 a.m. to 3:30
p.m. daily.
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